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As the Friday night street closure program continues, the City would like to
remind you to do your part to keep Monrovia’s residents and visitors safe.

KEY FACTORS WE ALL NEED TO REMEMBER AS THIS PROGRAM
CONTINUES...

e All outdoor dining tables MUST be 6 feet apart. Please be mindful of
keeping aisles open and keep space for those walking in the street to
move freely between the various expanded spaces.

e All customers MUST be wearing a mask when not eating and drinking.
This includes those walking in the street or waiting for a table. To
support your neighboring businesses, if you wish to collect cell phone
numbers for those waiting for a table, that could free them up to do a
bit of shopping or strolling while they wait...I am sure the other
businesses would appreciate the support!

e All alcohol MUST be consumed at the dining table. At no time should
customers walk in the street with an alcohol beverage.

e Under the guidance of the LA County Public Health Order, businesses
MUST not provide any form of live entertainment. This includes;
placement of televisions outside on Myrtle Ave, live DJ's and/or live
bands.

IF WE CAN ALL WORK TOGETHER TO ENSURE THAT ALL THE KEY
FACTORS ARE BEING ADHERED TO, WE ARE CONFIDENT WE CAN
ENJOY CONTINUED SUCCESS!

For more information please contact:
Krystina Livraga

Code Enforcement Officer

City of Monrovia / 415 S. Ivy Ave.
(626) 932-5533
klivraga@ci.monrovia.ca.us



